
Transition to Primary School 
 
 
The EYFS curriculum also continues into Primary School.  Your child’s first 
year at Primary School is known as the Foundation Stage year where children 
will be nearing the end of the EYFS curriculum, focusing on the statements 
within the 30-50 and 40-60 month curriculum age bands.   
 
We will create and send on a transition document and aim to have regular 
meetings/correspondence with your child’s chosen Primary School 
practitioners, in order to best provide your child with a smooth transition into 
their Primary School Education.   
 
Our main feeder schools that we have strong links with are local schools 
Charmouth Primary and Marshwood C of E Aided Primary, however we can 
make and develop links with whatever your chosen school is.   
 
Staff from Primary Schools are invited in to Pre-School to visit the children 
they will be welcoming to school in the following September.  We also hold 
coffee mornings where parents can chat to Primary School teaching staff.   
 
With our feeder children that go to Marshwood School, we have managed to 
take the children to the school for pre-visits with our staff before they start 
attending Pre-School sessions at the school.  This has really helped with the 
transition process, as it has been very useful for the children, parents and the 
school teaching staff.   
 
If you would like the Pre-School to make links with a Primary School or other 
Pre-School setting for the benefit to your child then please just ask the Pre-
School Manager.   
 
 
	
  


